
Sitting Bull College president to present at NDSU 
The faculty is invited to an NDSU FORWARD pedagogical luncheon featuring Laurel Vermillion, president of 

Sitting Bull College, Fort Yates, N.D., on Monday, Nov. 5, from 11:30 a.m. to 1 p.m. in the Memorial Union Great 

Room.  

Vermillion will discuss the importance and relevancy of culture, community and collaboration of teaching, learning 

and administration of the schools on the Standing Rock Reservation.  

Prior to serving as president, Vermillion, a recognized member of the Hunkpapa-Lakota peoples of the Standing 

Rock Reservation, served as vice president of academic affairs and vice president of operations at Sitting Bull 

College. She also is an active board member for numerous non-profit and community service groups, including the 

Standing Rock Education Consortium, Standing Rock Education Leaders, North Dakota Association of Tribal 

Colleges, Recruiting American Indian Nurses program, Crazy Horse Memorial Foundation, Travois New Markets, 

American Indian College Fund and American Indian Higher Education Consortium. 

Registration is requested for the luncheon and may be completed on the NDSU FORWARD website at 

www.ndsu.edu/forward. 


